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All Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers 

 
 

Supporting Municipalities During Drought 
Answers to Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 

On behalf of Manitoba Agriculture and Resource Development, please find attached 
answers to frequently asked questions to assist municipalities experiencing drought conditions.   
 

The Municipal Services Officers in the Department of Municipal Relations remain 
available to provide advisory services to municipal officials on matters of local governance, 
administration, and operations. Municipal Services Officers can be contacted by phone at  
204-945-2572 or by email at mrmaas@gov.mb.ca.  
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